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KORD TCORPUS CHRISTI | tel 361.883.2823 fax 361.883.2262

102 N. Mesquite Street Corpus Christi, TX 78401

September 27, 2011

BY CERTIFIED MAIL, RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

General Manager/Office Manager
Cable System: GRANDE COMMUNICATIONS CLEARSOURCE

GRANDE COMMUNICATIONS CLEARSOURCE
Community ID: TX2286

401 CARLSON CIRCLE

SAN MARCOS, TX 78666

Re: Election of Retransmission Consent Status

Dear Sir or Madam:

Entravision Communications Corporation, parent company of Entravision Holdings, LLC (“Licensee”),
the licensee of television station KORO-TV, Corpus Christi, TX (the “Station”), located in the Corpus
Christi DMA, hereby gives notice to GRANDE COMMUNICATIONS CLEARSOURCE that, pursuant
to Section 325(b)(3)(B) of the Communications Act and Section 76.64(H)(2) of the FCC’s Rules,
Entravision elects on behalf of Licensee to assert its right, under Section 325(b)(1)(A) of the 1992 Act
and Section 76.64(a) of the FCC’s rules, to have the broadcast signal of the Station carried on your cable
system(s) in our defined market only if we have provided our express written consent. Accordingly, your
cable system(s) (or other video distribution system(s)) may not retransmit the broadcast signal of the
Station, or any portion(s) thereof, without obtaining Entravision’s express written consent. This election
of retransmission consent is for the period January 1, 2012 through December 31, 2014.

We have made arrangements with Univision Communications Inc. for it to represent us in
retransmission negotiations on behalf of the Station, which is an affiliate of the Univision or TeleFutura
network. Any Station correspondence regarding retransmission consent matters should be addressed to
Jason Eanes at 605 Third Avenue, 32nd Floor, New York, NY 10158, phone number (212) 455-5333.
Our representatives at Univision will contact your corporate office to discuss the terms of retransmission
consent for the Station. If there is a particular person or team, other than your corporate office, charged
with handiing retransmission consent discussions for this cahle television system, nlease acvise our
representative named above and we will be happy to ensure that person is contacted accordingly.

Please note that you may receive more than one communication from the Station concerning our
election of retransmission consent for the system(s). This possible duplication of letters simply reflects
our efforts to ensure that this notice reaches the appropriate party at your system(s).

If you have any questions concerning this election please do not hesitate to contact me at
(361) 884-7952. Our partnerships with the cable systems are very important to us. We look forward to
an ongoing and mutually beneficial relationship with your company.

\_f,c;,ry- truly yours,

a Saenz-Carvalho
General Manager

i TELEFUTURA
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